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Child Care -   

 

We are awaiting a sanitation inspection and licensing site visit this month in order to renew the state 

licensing. We have lost Beth Augare to the Napi Elementary. We are advertising and hiring a new Head 

Child Care Aide to fill the 2-3 year old room. We are almost completely unpacked and have things 

organized for the new center.  

 

Here are some sneak peaks of the new Child Care:  

 

         
 

Infant Room:  

 

 

   
 

 


